
Local biologist John Crandall has worked on 
fisheries conservation for many years across the 
Northwest with a special interest in monitoring 

fish and habitat response to restoration activities 
as well as river-riparian interactions.  He brings a 
wealth of  knowledge about 
the native Pacific lamprey, 

whose life cycle is similar to 
the salmon and has been an 

important ceremonial food for 
Columbia River Native Ameri-

can tribes.   

Discover how the lamprey 
may influence salmon restoration in our own 

Methow Valley.  

 “LAST SUNDAY” at the  

METHOW VALLEY  

INTERPRETIVE CENTER 
Sunday, September 28 at 3 o’clock 

Free event (donations are appreciated)   Located at TwispWorks, 

corner of  Hwy 20 and Glover St., Twisp, WA. 

MVIC and TwispWorks will host  a Community Potluck immediately 

following.  997-4904 


